
Iris Rollins 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20210015. 

-----Original Message-----

John Plescow 
Monday, August 29, 2022 4:03 PM 
Consumer Correspondence 
Selia Vargas 
FW: TO CLK for Docket 20210015 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Monday, August 29, 2022 3:27 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: TO CLK for Docket 20210015 

-----Original Message-----
From: consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us <consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Monday, August 29, 2022 12:14 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: E-Form Other Complaint TRACKING NUMBER: 188121 

CUSTOMER INFORMATION 
Name: Michael Robinson 
Telephone: (301) 351-1754 
Email: mhrobinson3@gmail.com 
Address: 9 Legacy Ct Hilton Head Island SC 29926 

BUSINESS INFORMATION 
Business Account Name: Sansovino Condo Assoc. 
Account Number: 81199-99533 
Address: 840 The Esplanade N, Venice, FL 34285 Venice SC 34285 

COMPLAINT INFORMATION 
Complaint: Other Complaint against Florida Power & Light Company 
Details: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/29/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 05749-2022 

This is actually a complaint about the PSC's approval of the new $25 minimum base bill. The above referenced account 
is for an EV charger that was installed approx. 2 years ago at our condominium. We have previously been paying a 
minimum of $10.76 (including taxes and fees). This seemed reasonable. Our condo owners currently include 3 with 
electric vehicles that are ONLY in residence during the winter season (approx. October-May). And since these 3 owners 
are responsible for ALL charges related to the EV charging station, a 178% increase in the base fee we are paying; 
especially when we're not there, seems completely unreasonable. If you are trying to discourage the use of EVs by 
visitors and part-time residents, this is a good way to do it. 
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